

IN LOVING MEMORY OF

RUBY GWEN BORIEN 12TH DECEMBER 1927 - 14TH AUGUST 2023

FUNERAL SERVICE HELD ON: FRIDAY 25TH AUGUST 2023

NORTH OXFORDSHIRE CREMATORIUM AND MEMORIAL PARK "Say not in sadness that she is no more but in great gladness that she was"

CLOSING WORDS AND BLESSING

Father Bob Hughes

MUSIC ON LEAVING

What a Wonderful World by Louis Armstrong

APPRECIATION

The Borien family would like to thank all the staff at Godswell Park, Bloxham for all the love and care they showed Ruby during her time at the care home.



We would also like to thank all our friends for your kind words of sympathy since Ruby's passing.

REFRESHMENTS

Everyone is invited to take refreshments after the service in the Churchill Pavilion.

DONATIONS

Donations can be made to two charities of Ruby's choice at

https://rubyborien.muchloved.com/